
THE GEARS
    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: July 29, 2010
Present: Lou, Tim, George, Rev Barbara, Joe S, Dick O.  Guests: Francis LaRovere IV, Mr. Concannon Submaster EHS
Meeting Happenings:

 

President Chris was in San Diego on business    In his absence, Dick O ran the meeting.  Thank you Dick. 

 

Dick has unearthed a book from 1955 written by past Everett Rotary President Kilby Sargent.  It was written on the occasion of Rotary’s 50th anniversary.  It chronicles the formation of the Everett Rotary Club in 1921, and all of the meeting minutes from 1921 through 1955.  It is fascinating.  The club is attempting to scan the book and distribute it to all members. 

 

The Club received two thank you notes from Derek Scolaro & Michael Thomas for their scholarships.
 

Rev Barbara informed us about a religious retreat that she just attended in  Whitby, England.  Whilst on retreat, she attended a Rotary meeting in Keswick England.  Apparently there are no women in the Keswick England Rotary club.  When Barbara inquired as to why not, she was informed that they haven’t found the “right sort” yet!

